
To whom it may concern, 

 

I, along with many others here in Valley County are in favor of Midas Gold, and see it as a real 

positive for our communities. The pros immensely out weight the cons, as long as there is continual 

oversight by government agencies to ensure there are no catastrophe’s that would impact the 

environment. Midas Gold has proven their commitment to local communities and the environment 

thus far, and I would imagine they would continue to do. Living in this part of Idaho, we the people 

would uphold that they do, and I believe Midas Gold understands that. So in short, please allow 

them to open Stibnite, I don’t believe any of us would be sorry. 

 

Most Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Riley Wilkins 


